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Polar Plunge Saturday in Auburn
The second annual Southeast Nebraska Polar Plunge takes place Saturday in Auburn as a way to
raise money for Nebraska Special Olympics.      Auburn Chamber Manager Rene Danley provides
details.  ( play audio  :12 seconds ) 
    Danley says they are hoping to double last years participation numbers.  ( play audio  :19 seconds
) 
    If you want to take part,  it is not to late to register.  ( play audio :17 seconds ) 
    Once you are dried off and hopefully warmed up,  there will be plenty of other events to take part
in as part of the fund raising effort. ( play audio :18 seconds ) 

 


